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I am against your proposal.
Waiting periods will do NOTHING to stop many of the firearm related crimes that 
this bill claims to try and prevent. 
The exceptions written do nothing to protect the people that may have a very valid 
reason to keep a firearm for personal protection such as victims of domestic violence 
or persons that have an active restraining order against someone else. 
We are NOT New York, we are NOT Mass. We are Maine, and we are proud of our 
Constitutional Carry and strong firearm freedoms. One of the LAST states in NE that 
has them.


